
Completion of Audit 
 

 

The Accounts and Audit England Regulations 2015 – Regulation 11 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that our external auditors Grant Thornton have concluded 
their audit for the year ended 31 March 2016 in accordance with the Audit 
Commission Act 1998. 
 
The Audit Completion Certificate has been deposited at my office and the 2015/16 
Accounting Statement is available for inspection and copying by a local government 
elector during normal office hours, at Solihull Council, Resources Directorate, 
Council House, Manor Square, Solihull, West Midlands, B91 3QB.  The 2015/16 
Accounting Statement is also available to view in the Central Library and on the 
Council’s website at http://www.solihull.gov.uk/About-the-Council/Performance-
spending/councilspending/financialdocuments . 
 
Should anyone have any questions about the 2015/16 Accounting Statement, please 
call 0121 704 6080 or email tohiggins@solihull.gov.uk 
 
 
P. Johnson 
Director of Resources 
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